From: Tyler Veinot

**Sent:** May-05-15 9:34 PM

**To:** Office of the Legislative Counsel

**Subject:** Film tax credit

## Dear Sir/Madam;

I am writing to express my concerns and ultimate displeasure of the tax cuts to the NS Film tax credit and the allocation of the uncut funds. Granted I know little about this for I am in no way an artist or a film connoisseur but my brother in law is. He works in the arts, film included, and these credits, and opportunities made possible by these credits, are a big part of his career and lively hood. So therefore I am writing to express my support against the cutting of our arts programs in Nova Scotia.

Sincerely

Tyler Veinot